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Town to hold open house on traffic bylaw

	The public is invited to Jan. 28 open house dealing with a proposed amendments to the Town of Caledon's traffic bylaw.

It will start at 7 p.m. at Town Hall in Caledon East.

General provisions of the proposed amendments include winter parking restrict that would prohibit street parking during heavy snow

forecasts, and the ticketing and towing of vehicles to support snow removal operations. Comments at this meeting will be welcome,

as it's the public's opportunity to learn more about the proposed amendments and express any opinions.
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